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Next meeting   

Thursday June 5th      
Young’s RestauRant & Ice cReameRY. 

206 Meramec Station Rd. 
Valley Park, MO 63088 

Meeting starts   
at 7:00 PM     

 
 

I hope that you all survived the recent storms (especially the tornado on 

May 16th) with little or no damage. The devastation is heartbreaking. 

MaryJane Milner wasn’t so lucky. She was living in the guest house 

behind her son’s home in the Central West End. She and her family are 

unharmed, but her son’s home was destroyed . I understand it is a total 

loss. That is all the information I have at this time. I will update you as I 

get more information.   

On a happier note, the Car Club picnic was a lot of fun. It was a bit on 

the chilly side but that didn’t keep the hardy members from attending.  

See the next page for photos. 

The June meeting will take place as normally scheduled.  The July 

meeting has been moved to later in the month (Date to be updated in the 

next newsletter) and the August meeting will be canceled because of the 

Nationals in Louisville  

Coming up in June on Saturday the 14th a cruise to Josephines Tea 

House is in the works.  Please let Linda Lueker know if you are thinking 

of attending. Her contact information is lammluke@gmail.com or 314-

221-0480 .   

mailto:lammluke@gmail.com
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Upcoming 

Car Shows 

for June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               
                        

 

         

Downtown Kirkwood • 

Saturday, June 7, 2025 • 4:00 – 

11:00 p.m. 

The City of Kirkwood and Downtown Kirkwood Special Business District 

are proud to present the 7th Annual Route 66 Cars and Guitars 

Festival—a celebration of our region’s music and transportation history. 

This free outdoor festival brings together classic cars, live music, local 

food, and family fun in the heart of downtown. 

🎸 What to Expect 
This year’s event features: 

• Live music from six bands on two outdoor stages (staggered 

times) 

• A vintage car show showcasing classic and custom vehicles 

• Vendor booths and food trucks 

• Beer Wagon hosted by local service clubs, serving beer and wine 

• Downtown restaurants and shops open for business 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The “Non-Cruise” at Sonic in Kirkwood will be starting also 
with the weather warming up. Every Friday in the parking lot 

behind Sonic in Kirkwood Starts as early as 3pm, ends as late 

as 10pm Location: 1002 S Kirkwood Rd, Kirkwood, MO 
63122 
 

         

 

     Deuce’s of the Bluegrass 

Located at the Kentucky Horse Park, 4089 Iron Works Pike, 
Lexington, KY, 40511 from 12:00PM - 5:00 PM ....June 20-
21-22nd.2025 The 8th Annual Deuce’s of the Bluegrass 
Gathering is in full swing for 2025 The Deuce’s Show will be 
Held at the Kentucky Horse Park . 

 

 

A special shout out to Bill and Cyndi Weiss. They recently 

attended the Piggott Heritage Car Show in Piggott, Arkansas 

and came home with a First Place trophy! Congratulations.  
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The Woodsie Color and Poker Run is scheduled for October 

26th  It will begin at Meramec Community College Parking lot 
and end at Schroeder Park with a Chilli Pot luck lunch. Mark 

your calendars.  

 
 

The Christmas party has been booked for December 6th (a 

Saturday this year) at Pezolds Banquet Center. 
 

**Details for these events to follow as they are finalized.   
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May Meeting Minutes 
 

The May meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by President Barry Gan. 
The April meeting minutes, treasurer’s report and Easter show financial 
report were accepted as presented.   

 
The club’s annual spring picnic will be held on May 4th at Schroeder Park, 
359 Old Meramec Station Rd., Manchester, MO.  We need a few volunteers 

to help set up and do the cooking.  Hot dogs, hamburgers and brats will be 
furnished by the club and participants are asked to bring their own drinks 
and a dish to share. 

 
The Easter show was a soggy disappointment.  We had rain early in the 
morning and that took its toll on participation.  There were approximately 

249 entries.  Strong winds demolished our 10’ x 20’ tent.  The bottom line is 
we lost $4,720.69.  The hope is we will sell the event t-shirts and recoup 
some of our money.  We have already paid for the 2026 rental of the Family 

Arena parking lot. The 2026 Easter show will be our 40th.  If anyone has any 
ideas for the art work on the shirts please share them with the club. 

The Woodsie will be held on October 26th at Schroeder Park, 359 Old 
Meramec Station Rd., Manchester, MO.   
The club will be combining the July and August meetings due to conflicts 

with the Nationals and other events.  Stay tuned for the meeting date. The 
meeting will be held at Young’s Restaurant & Ice Creamery, 206 Meramec 
Station Road, Valley Park.  (636)225-6677 

There was no 50/50 drawing this month. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:17pm. 

   

 



 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
 


